
 

 

 

August 16, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and or Guardians, 

I want to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child back to school for the 2022-

2023 year.  I hope you have had a restful and fun summer!  We are looking for to a great 

year at CCCS West A! 

Over the summer, the faculty of West A has been engaged in professional development 

and has worked diligently to improve our instructional approach in order to provide your 

child a rigorous academic program and to close any gaps that may have developed due to 

the pandemic. Our staff has also been busy preparing the school building and classrooms 

for an exciting year of learning.  

I am excited to have all of our students back in school, and I am looking forward to 

reconnecting with you and your children.             

To those parents who are new to our school, we extend a warm welcome and best wishes 

for an exciting and productive year in West A! We hope that you will quickly feel at home 

and become involved in the activities of our school through the PTA and other parental 

engagement activities.  

Every effort was made to create classes that are balanced and beneficial to all students. 

Below you will find your child’s classroom assignment and other important information 

pertinent to the start of the school year.  

Classes will begin on Tuesday, August 30th, for students in grades 1 through 8. 

Kindergarten students should report to class on Tuesday, September 6th.  The school day 

begins at 8:00 am for all students. Students are considered late at 8:15 am.  The school 

day concludes at 2:45 PM. 1:30 PM is the cutoff for early dismissal. 

We ask that you please ensure that your child has the school uniform as pictured on the 

CCCS website. Students are expected to have their full uniforms on every day and should 

arrive at school with learning materials such as paper, pencil, and a bookbag.  

The West A staff and I look forward to seeing you on the first day of school. Enjoy the time 

remaining of your summer vacation. 

Sincerely,  
 
Ms. J. Dominique Taylor 
Principal  
Enclosures                                    



 


